
21st October 2021 
  
Kia ora tatou katoa whanau. 
  
Welcome to term 4, our thoughts go out to our            
colleagues and whanau in Tamaki Makaurau and parts of           
Kirikiriroa who are still restricted by level 3 protocols.  
 
The events calendar for MAS is contingent on alert levels 
also.  Let’s hope for the best. 
  
Hats must be worn term 4.  
  

      Touch – postponement. Thanks so much to Julie-Ada for her mahi with the draw and      
         organization. The postponement was enforced by Touch NZ. Watch this space for updates. 
      Thanks for your survey feedback. The data will be shared with our community shortly. 

      Junior Athletics – Tuesday 9th Nov MAS (details to follow) 

      Trash to flash practice day – Thursday 11th November 2021 

      Trash to Flash showcase – Friday 12th Jubilee Hall 12 – whenever, followed by lunch 

      Year 7 & 8 Kaiaua camp 24th, 25th and 26th November 

      ‘Evening under the canvas’ November 26th Year 1 – 6 

      ERO visit to MAS 29th November – 3rd December 

      Student led conferences – Thursday 9th December (pm only) 

      Prizegiving Friday 10th December 

      Last day of school 12pm Tuesday 14th December 
  
Nakū noa 
Richard Wilkinson – Principal 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 

October—Whiringa-A-Nuku 

25th   Labour Day—PUBLIC HOLIDAY NO SCHOOL 

29th  Vision & Hearing Technician at School 

November—Whiringa-Ā-Rangi 

10th  Senior Athletics 

12th  Trash 2 Flash Parade & Lunch—12.00pm 

 

Our school now has 
eftpos available for     

paying fees,          
stationery and      

uniforms.   
Available at the 

school office. 

Benny—Room 8 

Kaitiaki—Room 8 
Max—Room 8 

Rumatiki—Room 8 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 
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Room 8 — Welcome to Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Since our last Mascot contribution in Term 3, we have welcomed 9 new students into our 

class:  Tori, Hunter, Leikyn-Tai, Tiare and John in Term 3; and  Benny, Kaitiaki, Max, and         

Rumatiki in Term 4. 

It is another busy term with Trash to Flash, athletics, plus the normal learning programme.  

This term it is compulsory to wear a hat.  Each child has one.  

Well done Room 8. 



Te kupu o te reo Maori 

E hia o tau inaianei? 
  

How old are you now? 
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MOBILE DENTAL CLINIC 
Due to unforeseen circumstances the mobile dental clinic that was due to arrive at our school this term 
has been delayed.  At this stage it won’t be at our school until Term 1 2022.  If your child does need to 
see a dentist please ring 021-359-798 or 0800-825-583. 
COMPULSORY SUN HAT—TERM 4 
This term and term 1 2022 your child will need to be wearing a school sunhat during morning and     
afternoon breaks.  Students who are not wearing a sunhat will be required to play under the shade or 
cover.  Please see Trish or Linda in the office if you need to order a sunhat through our uniform supplier, 
Direct Group, Hamilton or alternatively you can order online at http://shop.directgroup.co.nz/ and 
choose Miller Avenue School. 
TOUCH RUGBY 
Thank you to all of our whanau and staff volunteers who will help coach and manage our touch teams 
this season.  The cost is $10 per player.  Once we have a confirmed start date students will be required 
to pay their fees to the school office. 
WATER BOTTLES 
Please remember to send a named drink bottle to school each day with your child/ren.  Our school water 
fountains remain turned off under alert level 2.  As the weather starts to warm up, keeping our tamariki    
hydrated is very important.   Drink bottles can be refilled at school. 

   Clean trash items for example... 
bottle tops, food packaging,          

packaging tape, boxes, bags, baskets 
etc for our Trash Flash Event 

Please drop any of these items into our 
school office.  Thank you. 

 Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

  

Wanted Please...  

Old necklaces, beads, ear rings, 

brooches and any junk jewellery 

which could be used for making 

Christmas decorations. 

Trash to Flash 

Friday 12th November 12pm to 1.00pm 

Grandparent/whanau event and lunch 

invitation 

Please contact Richard 022 603 5529 to 

book your place for lunch. 

NZ Visual Art Curriculum 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 


